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Visit of school graduates to our institute
On January 22, 2021, graduates of school No. 150 of Yunusabad district visited TIIAME. Associate Professor
of the Department of Geodesy and Geoinformatics O. Ruzikulova provided pupils with detailed information
on all areas of education at the institute. She spoke about the activities of the faculties. The students
visited the information resource center,  learned about  the process  of  using books,  how to  use the
electronic  library.  Leading  scientist  of  the  republic  in  the  field  of  cadastre  associate  professor  K.
Rakhmonov spoke about  the  ongoing  reforms in  this  area.  A.Khamraliev,  a  doctoral  student  of  the
institute, spoke about the importance of the direction "Geodesy and Geoinformatics" in the economy,
about the role of international projects in training modern personnel (Tempus, Niropa, DisNGIS). Trainee-
teacher N. Mirzhalolov informed the students about the Institute's website. Cooperation with the school will
go on.
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